
 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

House Committee on Appropriations  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations  

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Nevada Way Rehabilitation Project in fiscal year 2025. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Regional Transportation Commission of Southern 

Nevada, located at 600 S. Grand Central Pkwy. Ste. 350 Las Vegas, NV 89106. 

 

The purpose of this project is to replace failing asphalt; repave and restripe the roadway to 

include Complete Streets components, such as enhanced crosswalks, in the downtown business 

corridor; and add ADA and pedestrian access improvements/upgrades, particularly on the streets 

around Wheeler Park where there are currently very limited sidewalks and ramps for access to 

the park. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it enhances the resiliency of the 

infrastructure, uses more efficient concepts, supports economic growth, and promotes equity in 

an important Southern Nevada locality.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

USC 133(b)(1).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Dina Titus 

Member of Congress

 


